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To: Melissa Garber

Subject: Re: Permit #40287
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Can you please renew permit #40287

On Wed, Aug 18, 2021 at 3:37 PM Melissa Garber <mgarber@columbiacountyfla.com>
wrote:

Can you please send me an email requesting renewal for the above permit. I will be sending
the updated permit shortly. Thanks!

 

“You’re off to great places. Today is your day!

Your mountain is waiting, so  get on your way!”

~~Dr. Seuss

 

Melissa Garber

Permit Specialist

Columbia County

Building and Zoning

135 NE Hernando Ave, Suite B-21

Lake City, Florida 32055

Ph (386) 758-1008
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-- 
Bradley Franks
Owner
386-755-2455


